
Viridescent Building Energy Monitoring Reports: 

This building will begin tracking its energy usage circuit by circuit at the beginning of 2016.  We plan to 

make this information available to NESEA and it will be updated monthly within the first year, quarterly 

within the second year, and annually thereafter.  Presently we have no data to report, but we will very 

soon.  We hope this does not prevent this project from being eligible for the Net Zero Building Database 

award. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Chris Briley at BRIBURN in Portland, Maine at 

207-286-6674 or by email at cbriley@briburn.com 

 


